
Prohibiting Motor Vehicle Energy Source Policies; HB 2783

HB 2783 prohibits any state agency, city, or county from regulating or restricting the use 
or sale of motor vehicles based on the energy source used by the vehicle for propulsion or for 
powering  other  functions.  The  bill  also  clarifies  its  restrictions  will  not  affect  any  policy 
established by a state agency or municipality for the purchase of vehicles for the use by such 
agency or municipality.

Kansas Legislative Research Department 1 2024 Summary of Legislation


